November 9. 2005

This is a decision paper.
TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Richard Hughes, Ed. D., Superintendent

SUBJECT:
District Webmaster Position

ISSUE:
 Maintenance of the Hardin County School’s district web site is increasingly complex and time-consuming because of the need for constant revision. Many pages become obsolete or irrelevant because of the changing nature of the information (e.g., employees, schedules, calendars). The current extra-duty position has not been adequate to keep the district website current and useful. A half-time salaried position, in accordance with the Fair Labor Standards Act, would provide an additional resource to the district without overtime expense.

RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommend that the board approve the creation of a half-time salaried District Webmaster position to work 48 weeks, or 240 days, effective December 1, 2005. The annual salary will be $21,840.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
I move that the board approve the creation of a half-time salaried District Webmaster position to work 48 weeks, or 240 days, effective December 1, 2005. The annual salary will be $21,840.

